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When I first moved to northern Penobscot county our property was infested with 
aggressive coyotes that tried getting my livestock and pets.  It took me a few years but
I finaly have them under control with night hunting and trapping. If you take away 
our ability to try and control these predators it will be detrimental to the states wildlife
and they will get more aggressive with people and pets.  Bangor has a big coyote 
problem over 40 cats have been eaten in one area and know one will help them. Now 
imagine the whole state like that. 


